
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Faculty Senate 
 
FROM:  Amy Nielsen, Executive Secretary of Faculty Senate 
 
RE:  Faculty Senate Representation for WSU Everett 
 
DATE: September 17, 2019 
 
 
The Faculty Senate Steering Committee on September 12, 2019 recommends the 
following based upon a request received from the Everett Campus: 
 
Faculty Senate representation should be expanded to the WSU Everett campus 
in the form of a campus representative. 
 
Proposed Changes to Faculty Senate Constitution: 
Article 2, Section 4: Apportionment 
 
Four Three tenure track seats in the Faculty Senate are designated for 
representation by the faculty from each of the campuses of Vancouver, Tri-
Cities, and Spokane, and Everett. 
 
 
 
 
 


